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Dear Bishop Noland Community, 

I am honored and thrilled to officially introduce myself as the next Head of School for Bishop Noland 
Episcopal Day School. From the very beginning of this journey, the warmth of your welcome has been 
both humbling and inspiring. I am deeply grateful for the trust you have placed in me to lead this 
incredible school into its next chapter. 

Bishop Noland is a special place—a school with a rich history, a strong foundation in faith, and an 
unwavering commitment to academic excellence and the development of the whole child. It is clear to 
me that this community is filled with passionate educators, dedicated families, and curious, vibrant 
students who are ready to embrace the challenges and opportunities ahead. I am eager to become part 
of this legacy and to build on the remarkable work that has already been done. 

As I step into this role, my vision is one of collaboration, growth, and opportunity. Together, we will work 
to nurture and challenge our students in ways that honor the values and traditions of Bishop Noland 
while embracing innovation and progress. It is my hope to foster a culture where every student feels 
seen, valued, and empowered to reach their full potential. I look forward to partnering with the talented 
faculty and staff to continue creating an environment where students are inspired to lead lives of 
purpose, service, and faith. 

I am also excited to meet each of you—to hear your stories, your hopes, and your dreams for the future 
of this school. Community is the heart of any school, and I am committed to building relationships with 
you all as we move forward together. My door will always be open, and I welcome your thoughts, ideas, 
and feedback as we chart a path forward for Bishop Noland. 

Personally, this transition is deeply meaningful for me as it 
brings me closer to my family and allows me to embrace 
this incredible opportunity to lead a school with so much 
potential and promise. I am ready to roll up my sleeves, 
bring my energy and enthusiasm, and dedicate myself 
fully to the students, families, and staff of Bishop Noland. 

Thank you for your warm welcome, your trust, and your 
support. I cannot wait to get started, to immerse myself in 
this vibrant community, and to join you in building a 
bright and exciting future for Bishop Noland Episcopal Day 
School. 

With gratitude and excitement, 

Nicole A. Justice | M.A., M.B.A.  

 

 


